
RICHMOND PARK GOLF CLUB 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Notice to Members 
 

The Club's AGM will commence at approx 3:30pm on Sunday     
29th January 2017 at the Richmond Park Golf Course. 

 

The following members have been nominated for office 

and to sit on the Committee for 2017: 
 

Office    Nominee  Proposed By Seconded By  

President  T Meyer   P Harrington R Owen 

Vice President P Brown T Meyer N Rogers 

Vice President S Harrington P Harrington P Brown 

Vice President R Owen  S Harrington  T Meyer 

Captain N Rogers T Meyer R Owen 

Vice Captain J Ahad N Rogers P Brown 

Treasurer P Jagger P Harrington S Harrington 

Secretary P Harrington S Harrington T Meyer 

Committee Member K Chaffart J Ahad P Brown 

Committee Member P Grand R Owen J Ahad 

Committee Member P Harrison P Brown  R Owen 

Committee Member S Inniss P Harrington S Harrington 

Committee Member  Vacant   

Committee Member  Vacant   

Committee Member  Vacant   

 
Please note:  Three members of the Committee of the Ladies’s Section, one of 

whom shall be the Lady Captain, may sit on the Committee.  In common with 

previous years the Ladies’ Section has agreed that the three representatives for 

2016 are the Lady Captain, the Vice Lady Captain and the Secretary of the 

Ladies’ Section. 

 

Further nominations for the Committee for 2017 are very 

welcome.  The deadline for nominations is 8th January 2017. 
 

Nominee/Office Proposed By Seconded By 

 

   

   

   

 
 

Peter Harrington 

Secretary,  

3
rd

 December 2016 


